
 
To whom it may concern                                                               March 4 2021 
 
I am opposed to SB 282  
This will financially put my wife and I in a extremely bad situation and we may be forced 
to sell our Duplex. 
 
Thank you 
Kevin  Bahnsen 
Keizer OR 97303 
971-218-6514 
   


